

Ref: Dr. JP/MH

Contact: Miss J McMahon - Music Teacher

Friday 19th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers.

St. Vincent's are taking part in 'The Peace Proms' at the Liverpool Echo Arena on Saturday 27th January 2018.

Your son/daughter has been practicing for several months in preparation for the big concert. As it is a Saturday afternoon, and we appreciate the time it takes for many pupils/parents to travel to school, we are offering accommodation to the Peaceprom choir on the Friday evening to minimise travel. Those singers staying at school will need to bring £5 for a packed lunch/refreshments for the Saturday.

We would like those singers who do not stay at school on the Friday evening to arrive at school at 11a.m. on the Saturday morning in order to travel down to the Echo Arena. Please provide your son/daughter with a packed lunch, and a small amount of money to purchase refreshments if needed.

The Peaceprom Choir will need to be picked up from the front of the Big Ferris Wheel at the Albert Dock at 5.30p.m. Due to health and safety, no child may be picked up inside the Echo Arena.

Dress Code for concert day - White top (no logo) and black bottoms. No white trainers or high shoes!

We would be grateful if you would complete the attached reply slip as soon as possible so that the necessary arrangements can be made.

If you require any further information, please contact Miss McMahon or Mrs Buckle at school.

Yours sincerely,

Principal

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12







Reply Slip:	
I/we will/will not be able to at 11a.m.	bring to school on Saturday 27 th January 2017
I/we would like	to stay in school overnight on Friday 27 th January 2017.
I/we will pick up performance at 6.00pm	_ from the Echo Arena immediately following the
Signed:	Date: